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This letter is late because of my thinking that the next letter would be in October. I messed up
so please forgive me.

Non - Spanish South American Field Director

We have been busy these past few months with meeting in several different places. We have
filled pulpits for pastors and churches as well as mission conferences. We just finished a
Faith Promise Conference at Southview Baptist Church with Pastor Justin Kimmer and his
people. We had a great meeting with two other missionaries helping in the meeting. They are
receiving cards now on commitment for this year. Praise the Lord!

The last week of this month we are at Zion Hill Baptist Church in Greenville, South Carolina
with Pastor Danny Moore for our Annual Mission Conference with Macedonia World Baptist
Missions. Looking for a great time in the Lord. October is looking good as we will be preach-
ing Homecoming for Northwood Baptist Church in Yadkinville, North Carolina and later in
the month, we will be at Wars Hill Baptist Church in Warrick, Maryland for their first Faith
Promise Conference with Dr. James Vaughn. Pray for these meetings.

Our missionaries in Brazil are still battling the devil and Covid-19 but God is blessing. Our
Brazilian Pastors and churches are also still having problems with both obstacles, but our
Heavenly Father is still on the throne! We sure would love to see more souls saved and the
SYdntontfiom churches growing in attendance and knowledge of His Word. Please pray for our churches
Brooklyn Baptist Church that God will keep using them for His glory and fill them with the Holy Ghost. We are hop-
2?149 Pa”issggggz%%ad ing to go down soon and preach some meetings. It has been two years since we got to go be-
Pa;zlecei'ay olins cause of Covid and the advice from doctors not to go. However, the calling to go is getting
Cell 828-429-8920 stronger than the Covid. Please pray the Lord will open the door for us to get down there and

robertsmith@mwbm.org be an encouragement for the churches.
www.robertsmithfamily.org

Robbie’s cell number:

864-909-6392 THANK YOU FOR YOUR PRAYERS AND MONTHLY SUPPORT! We cannot get the job
Our.Goals done without both necessities! God has blessed us with many prayer partners that pray, and
- Establish churches God supplies the funds we need thru those prayers. We are hoping to start building two
: :E“dsi%‘lgmgieve“ churches this month. Please pray for these needs.

Birthdays We love all of you. May God keep us faithful until we hear the trumpet sound.
Robert 6-23-52

Cathy 7-13-53 . .
J In His Service,
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